
 

Boil Water Notice Cancellation  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Este aviso contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. Para una copia en español, favor de llamar 

al sistema de agua 831-673-5508 

 

La Honda Water System Date: 9/19/2025 

CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 
You were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking and cooking purposes.  
 
The Water System in conjunction with the State Water Resources Control Board Division of Drinking 
Water, has determined that, through abatement of the health hazard and comprehensive testing of 
the water, your water is safe to drink.  
 
 

• It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to consume bottled water. 

• You may run your taps for about 2 minutes to flush the pipes as a further precaution. 

For More Information  

 
If you are concerned about your health or the health of a family member, contact your health care 
provider or: 
 
Water Utility Contact: Bracewell Engineering, Inc. at 669-258-5820 
State Water Resources Control Board District Office: 510-620-3474 
Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction:  
San Mateo: 650-372-6200 
 
Please share or post this information with others who drink this water, especially those who may not 
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand 
or mail. 
 
For water related emergencies, please call: 
Bracewell Engineering, Inc. at (831) 673-5508  


